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Dear Parents & Carers, 

Please find included in this newsletter the 

dates for our Christmas performances.  

Those performances that require tickets are 

highlighted in bold and information regarding 

ticket sales will be coming home soon. All 

money raised from ticket sales will be  

donated to Wood St. Mission ï our chosen 

charity for this year. Collection buckets will 

be available at all other performances for 

audience members to donate to such a  

worthy cause. 

Last week I was able to accompany our Y6 

pupils on a community project in Didsbury.  

The children planted poppy seeds in 

Didsbury Park that originated in fields near 

the River Somme in France. The children 

also visited the war memorial in Didsbury 

village where they read aloud their war  

poetry. I was incredibly proud of our pupils 

and the great empathy that they showed 

through their poetry ï well done Y6! 

Finally, I would like to remind any families 

who have children who are applying for 

Nursery or Reception places for September 

2018 that we will be holding an Open Day 

on Wednesday 29th November 2017 at 2pm 

and 6:30pm.  I hope that you will be able to 

join us and find out a little more about the 

EYFS curriculum. 

Best wishes, 

Kevin Corteen 

Head Teacher. 

Didsbury Park Trip 

Year 6 trip to Didsbury on Friday 17th November. We planted poppies from Flanders Field 

at Didsbury Park thanks to the Didsbury Park volunteers and the children read out their 

Remembrance poems at the war memorial in Didsbury Village.  

How being late to school impacts your child. Did you know? 
 
It may seem like 10 minutes isnôt really that much, but for the typical school day of 6.5 
hours, a child who is only 10 minutes late every day will 
miss 30 hours of school time that year.  
 
If a child is 10 minutes late getting to school, it is more 
like 20 minutes until they are actually learning.  
The impact on the class as a whole is even larger.  
 
If two children are late, one by 5 minutes and one by  
10 minutes, then the class might get pushed back.  
 
That means the teacher will need to alter something 
else during the day to account for time the class lost 
helping a late child catch up. 

Nursery Equipment Needed For Our 

ñMud Kitchenò 

We are looking for donations of plastic and 

metal pots, pans and utensils for the  

children to use in our ñmud kitchenò in the 

Nursery outdoor play area. If anyone is 

clearing out kitchen cupboards please bring 

any unwanted pots and pans to the Nursery 

where they will be gratefully accepted. 

Library Books 

It has come to light that the picture books in the library, which go home each week to our 
Reception pupils as home reading books, have depleted. Reception and year 1 parents, 
please can you have a little look around at home and see if there are any books which they 
may have and needed returning before the summer or last half term. Thank you 



Lunch Boxes 

We have several pupils with severe nut allergies and there are  

several pupils bringing nuts/foods containing nuts to school.  

They are not allowed in packed lunches.   

Packed lunches should avoid:  

¶ Snacks such as crisps.  

Alternatives could include 

seeds, vegetables and fruit  

(with no added salt, sugar or 

fat), savoury crackers, fruit,  

vegetables or dairy food, are 

also a good choice.  

 

¶ Confectionery, such as  

chocolate bars, chocolate-

coated biscuits and sweets. 

Alternatives could include 

small cakes, shortbread, plain  

biscuits or flapjacks.  

 

¶ Meat products such as  

sausage rolls, individual pies, sausages/ chipolatas should be  

Included only occasionally. 

¶ Drinks with added sugar or sweeteners and fizzy drinks. 

Attitude Behaviour Courage Determination Enthusiasm Friendship Resilience 

Thursday 14th December - 9:10am 

Y1, Y2 &Y3 Ukulele performance  

Friday 15th December - 2:15pm 

Y1& Y2 It's A Baby performance  

Monday 18th December - 9:30am 

Y1& Y2 It's A Baby performance  

Monday 18th December - 2pm 

Reception Nativity  

Monday 18th December - 12 noon 

Guitar assembly  

Tuesday 19th December - 9:30am 

Reception Nativity  

Thursday 21st December - 2:00pm 

Y3-6 Christmas Sing-a-long  

(Performances in bold will require tickets.   

More information to follow) 

In addition to our performances as part of our celebrations 

EYFS and KS1 pupils will be watching the pantomime Jack 

and the Beanstalk on Tuesday 12th December, and KS2 will 

be watching Paddington 2 at Parrs Wood Cinema on  

Tuesday 19th December. 


